RE: EX36.40

June 17, 2018

Transportation Working Group Notes

Good morning,

We had a good meeting yesterday.

We were focused mainly on the presentation from TTC Wheel-Trans we are expecting
on Wednesday. There are many questions that are not answered by the presentation

handout sent to us.

Terri-Lynn has been through the appeals process and will be able to ask very focused
guestions based on what is written and what is reality.

We have two possible motions that may arise from the presentation:

1. Conditional eligibility as currently defined is problematic for persons with disabilities
and the criteria should be changed to Unconditionally and Temporary only.

2. The TTC Wheel-Trans appeals process should be in person only with the 3 person
assessment committee. (this may change — read the updated appeals process
http://www.ttc.ca/WheelTrans/How_to_Appeal.jsp )

Given that this is our last meeting until after the election, we decided not to introduce
any new items.

Please let me know if you have any additions or changes to this information.

All the best,
Monica

Monica Winkler
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